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B ALTIMORE G AS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY~

P.O. BO X 147 5

B ALTIMOR E. M A R YL A N D 21203

A V T CL F NU E A R PC PLANT
LUSSY, MARYLAND 20657

September 28, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director Docket No. 50-318
Office of Inspection and Enforcement License No. DPR-69
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Psnnsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

Per Technical Specification 6.9.1.8.b, please find attached the four-
teen day follow-up report for LER 79-34/lT.

Should you have questions regarding this report, we would be
pleased to discuss this with you.

Very truly yours,

L.8. Russell [
aWI

Chief Engineer

LBR/RPH/dds

Attachment

Copies To: Director, Office of Management Information
and Program Control

Messrs. A. E. Lundvall, Jr.
J. B. Bullock
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